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Dear Friend,

We wish you a Happy New Year on behalf of everyone at Vivent Health. We hope January has been full of 
promise for a year of good health and great joy! 

Our country continues to face many significant challenges, including the COVID-19 pandemic and our 
reckoning with racial and social injustices. But at Vivent Health, we’re working to chart a different course 
forward. As we begin 2022, your commitment to our lifesaving mission offers vast opportunities and
great hope for a brighter future.

Our hope comes to life in the fantastic successes of more than 12,000 patients and clients we’re so 
fortunate to serve. Our journey together addresses hunger, homelessness, illness, isolation, poverty, and 
prejudice.Your ongoing support ensures continued successful outcomes for our clients and communities. 

Our hope comes to life in the best-in-class care we provide to our patients and clients. Our proven health 
care and social services allow patients to live long and healthy lives. Your giving = medical care. Your giving = 
mental health care and support. Your giving = housing. Your giving = so much more. Thanks to your 
generosity, we’re able to expand and enhance our services to impact even more lives and more communities.

At Vivent Health, we’ve set big goals to bring even more hope to life in 2022. Your giving = opportunity. 
We’re grateful for our champions and donors, who make it possible for us to dream and achieve big. This year, 
we’ll serve thousands of new patients and clients, and extend our reach and services into new locations. 

Our ever-growing partnerships are crucial to providing these lifesaving services—including our partnership 
with you. Thank you!

As we step boldly into 2022, we remain resolute in our mission to be a relentless champion for people affected 
by HIV and do all we can to help them thrive—no matter what is happening in the world.

Let’s Make HIV History, 

Mike Gifford
President and CEO


